Patrick Doyle

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No. 207 Karl Rankin

From:

Sent: 26 August 2015 14:28

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging
project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay. As frequent recreational users of Dublin bay,
my family, which included two young boys who love water sports and | strenuously object to the proposed project.
It would have an immediate and material impact on the quality of the marine environment and thus reduce our

quality of life.
Yours sincerely, ‘0‘3\
§
SE
Karl Ranki Qéz?\
arl Rankin LS
Rt
é;\\@@‘
S
RS

This email has been scanned by the Symantec E%@@Securlty cloud service.

For more information please visit http://www @manteccloud com

QQ

EPA Export 28-05-2016:01:33:56



